
 03 6425 7557 

 admin@hardingsgroup.com.au  

 30 Industrial Drive, Ulverstone TAS 7315 

 PO BOX 709, Ulverstone TAS 7315  

 

Dear Resident / Occupier, 

 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming civil works in your community that you will see increase 

vehicle movements during construction and traffic management may affect your daily commute 

and/ or access to your property. 
 

Key Details 

Work Period 14th April to 17th April 

Affected Area Futuna Ave, West Park Grove, Paraka St 

Works Details Construction of new round about Futuna Ave/ West Park Grove 

Affected Use Road closures will be in effect during certain construction stages. 

o Futuna Ave after Blizzard Place 

o No left or right turn into Futuna Ave from West Park Grove 

 

Howe St & Paraka St/ Oldaker St will have alternating detours during construction 

work, as per plan below. 

 

Pedestrian access will still be open 

 

Local Resident 

Access 

No entry permitted from West Park Grove. Access to properties within the road 

closure will be permitted only from Futuna Ave.  

 

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience and 

appreciate your patience and cooperation.  

 

Signage and traffic management measures will be in place to help 

guide you safely around the affected areas.  

 

Should you have any questions or need further information, please 

feel free to contact our office at 03 6425 7557 or the Project 

Manager, Mark Milligan on 0477 278 768 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mark Milligan 

Hardings Group (TAS) Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

Notification of Works 
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 03 6425 7557 

 admin@hardingsgroup.com.au  

 30 Industrial Drive, Ulverstone TAS 7315 

 PO BOX 709, Ulverstone TAS 7315  

 

 

When travelling on West Park Grove from Bass Highway Intersection 

 
When travelling on West Park Grove from Mooreville Rd Intersection 
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